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June 27, 2017 

 

To: City of Kyle Planning & Zoning Commission 

From: Howard J. Koontz, AICP 

Re: Residential Style Guide 1st draft document 

 

For your review and comment, this is the text portion of the impending residential style 

guide for the construction of one- and two-family detached structures. 

 

Please read through the text and make notes, suggestions, questions, kudos, and 

criticisms for what you’ve seen and what needs to be addressed yet. 

 

The schedule for this item is for discussion with no action at this work session (June 

27th), then a consideration and action item at the regular July 11th voting meeting. 

Following that meeting, the item will go to the Mayor and City Council for a policy 

decision on July 18th. 


